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Members in the Russian city of Yekaterinburg held a Family Festival on October 4 at the House 

of Culture of the All-Russia Society of the Deaf. 

Four couples completed the first three steps of the Marriage Blessing Ceremony, whereas 25 

persons completed the first step. 

This House of Culture has long helped us by providing the venue for services and seminars, 

even when other recreation centers refused, and we really wanted to thank them. At the 

beginning of the event, certain difficulties suddenly arose, but with the help of a friendly team 

we overcame them. 



 


